
REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Next Steps on the Scarborough Subway Extension: 
Additional Information 
Date:    March 20, 2017 
To:       City Council 
From:   City Manager 
Wards: All 

SUMMARY 
 
On March 7, 2017 Executive Committee considered the report EX23.1 Next Steps on 
the Scarborough Subway Extension (SSE). Executive Committee requested the City 
Manager, in consultation with the Chief Executive Officer, Toronto Transit Commission 
(TTC) to report directly to City Council with the following: 
 
• a list and map of the 42 permanent property requirements identified for the 

recommended McCowan alignment for the SSE; and  
• the names and a map of the 34 bus routes that would use the proposed Triton bus 

terminal. 
 
The requested information is included in Attachment 1 and Attachment 2 of this report. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The City Manager recommends that:    
 
1. City Council receive the report for information. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There are no financial implications resulting from the adoption of this report.    
 
The Deputy City Manager & Chief Financial Officer has reviewed this report and agrees 
with the financial impact information. 
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DECISION HISTORY 
 
Executive Committee considered the report EX23.1 Next Steps on the Scarborough 
Subway Extension on March 7, 2017. Executive Committee requested the City 
Manager, in consultation with the Chief Executive Officer, TTC to report directly to City 
Council with a list and map of the 42 permanent property requirements identified based 
on the McCowan alignment, and the names and a map of the 34 bus routes that 
would use the proposed Triton bus terminal.  
 
Link: http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2017.EX23.1 
 

COMMENTS 
 
EX23.1 Next Steps on the Scarborough Subway Extension recommends an express 
alignment along McCowan and a stacked bus terminal concept in the Triton Road area 
for the SSE. The attachments to this report provide additional information about the 
McCowan alignment for the SSE and the Triton bus terminal concept that Executive 
Committee requested on March 7, 2017. See Attachment 1 and 2 of this report. 

CONTACT 
 
Peter Notaro 
Executive Director, Strategic & Corporate Policy Division 
Email: peter.notaro@toronto.ca, Tel: 416-392-8066 
 
Susan Reed Tanaka 
Chief Capital Officer, Toronto Transit Commission 
Email: Susan.Reed.Tanaka@ttc.ca, Tel: 416-393-6530 
 
Rick Thompson 
Chief Project Manager, Scarborough Subway Extension 
Toronto Transit Commission 
Email: Rick.Thompson@ttc.ca, Tel: 416-590-6870 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
Peter Wallace 
City Manager 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
Attachment 1 - Property Requirements 
Attachment 2 - Bus Routes to Triton Terminal 
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